

Northwestern Elementary School

Dear Parents,

Daytime Phone

We are asking for pre-registration of kindergarten students for the 2023-2024 school year for preliminary enrollment figures. To qualify for kindergarten enrollment, a child must be 5 years of age on or before August 1, 2023.

We are asking you to help us by completing the pre-registration form below and return it to the office. You can also call the office at (765) 457-8101 to make an appointment for Round-Up by **Tuesday, April 18, 2023.**

Thursday, April 20......Kindergarten Round-Up

1	An informal assessment of readiness skills, a vision
	and hearing screening, and orientation for students
	will be held. We will schedule students every
	30 minutes beginning at 8:00 a.m. and ending at
	2:00 p.m. Please bring a copy of your child's
	birth certificate, immunization records, and two
	proofs of residency.
There will be a parent information about the meeting closer to time.	meeting the night before Round Up. You will receive a letter
If you know anyone who will have have children in school, please shar	a child entering kindergarten in the fall and does not already the this information with them.
KINDERGARTEN PRE-REGISTR	RATION-NORTHWESTERN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Child's Name	Parent or Guardian Name
Address	Date of Birth